AGRI



Committee on Agriculture and Rural Development

Newsletter 8th legislature - Issue No 25/2019

Monday 4 March 15.00 – 18.30

Brussels Room: JAN 06Q02



Highlights

Presentation of a study: 'Impacts of the digital economy on the food-chain and the CAP'



The study presents an overview of digitalisation in agriculture, the impacts of new technologies on the agri-food value chains and opportunities for the Common Agricultural Policy (CAP). Using case studies and examples, the study demonstrates the need for further deployment of innovation in the agriculture sector, fostering research and investment in digital agriculture and integrating agri-tech into the policy agenda.

Public Hearing on "Evolution of the performance framework in the Common Agriculture Policy"



The Committee will hold a public hearing on the "Evolution of the Performance Framework in the Common Agricultural Policy". This hearing will fall within the current AGRI legislative work on the CAP beyond 2020. A shift towards a more performance-oriented CAP is indeed an important component of the reform package proposed by the European Commission. The purpose of the hearing will be to assess and discuss the current Common Monitoring and Evaluation Framework, and to learn from it in the context of the related developments contained in the legislative proposal.

Next committee meetings

07 March 2019, 10.00 – 13.00 (Brussels) 18 March 2019, 15.00 - 18.30 (Brussels) 02 April 2019, 09.00 – 12.30 and 14.30 – 18.30 (Brussels) 08 April 2019, 15.00 - 18.30 (Brussels)

Useful links

AGRI website
Webstreaming
Meeting documents

Calendar of AGRI meetings
EP Press releases on agriculture
Minutes of previous meetings

AGRI Newsletter - For further information and subscriptions, please contact the Secretariat of the Committee on Agriculture and Rural Development (AGRI) at agri-secretariat@ep.europa.eu. The content of this newsletter is drafted under the sole responsibility of the AGRI Secretariat and for general information purposes only. The opinions expressed do not necessarily represent the official position of the European Parliament. The AGRI newsletter may contain links to websites from other organisations which do not necessarily endorse the views of the Parliament.